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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

It has been a long and busy week for all classes!  The Minnows thoroughly enjoyed watching the Upper 

School’s end of year play, and both the Tiddlers joined them for a fun afternoon in the woods beyond the 

playing field.  The Sticklebacks class has had a Religious Education bonanza this week, learning about 

Judaism and also the various places of worship such as temples, synagogues, churches and mosques.    

 

The Seahorses had a wonderful trip to Mrs Ashdown’s orchard; a beautiful 

garden full of nature where she showed them her gardening skills and even 

taught them about the old traditions of harvesting apples.  The children 

behaved 

impeccably – 

well done 

Seahorses.   

 

 

 

 

 

During the week the children in Stingrays had an excellent session with the cricket coach and have also 

spent a lot of circle time, discussing concerns and sharing ideas about important things in life. 

In between transition days and dress rehearsals the Sharks have been composing maths games and 

sharing these with the rest of the class. 
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FoFS Summer Fete 

Another fabulous summer fete took place last Friday evening, with plenty of sunshine to make it even 

more enjoyable.  Thank you to everyone who was involved in the organisation and assistance on the day 

– the FoFS committee, volunteers, staff, and those in the community who donated prizes and offered 

sponsorship.  We raised an impressive £ 2,613.77 to go towards the school! 

 

 

 

Boys Football Final 

Tuesday afternoon brought a brilliant end to a great 

season when the boys’ football team became the 

Bicester B League champions after a hard fought win 

against Chesterton.  It was a great team effort all 

round and we are very proud of them all.  Well done 

Fritwell!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Stingrays and Sharks entertained us with a delightful performance 

of “Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits” this week.  The singing was 

fantastic, the costumes were excellent, and altogether it was a treat to 

watch the show.  Well 

done to all the children 

who took part and, of 

course, congratulations 

to the teachers and 

teaching assistants who 

put many hours into 

making it such a success.  Thank you to 

the public for their donations received 

over the two nights. 

 

 

 

 



 

“Child of the Week” 

Well done to the following children who have received certificates this week : 

 

Minnows    No certificates this week 

Sticklebacks    Poppy H and Pixie-Li N     

Seahorses    Harry T and Charlie N   

Stingrays    Chloe B, Noah B and Charlie P 

Sharks     Jack D and James L 

 

 

Activities Next Week 

Monday 15th July   Year 6 Presentation Evening 6.30pm 

Tuesday 16th July   Year 6 Trip to Hinksey Pool 

Thursday 18th July   Summer School Disco 

 

 

Primary Leadership Team Talent Show 

As a fun way to end the term the PLT has decided that they would like to run a class 

talent show during the afternoon of Monday 22nd July.  It is not compulsory but if 

children would like to take part they will need to practise at home and during break 

and lunch times.  They can share a variety of skills from singing, dancing, playing an 

instrument, performing a comedy act, etc.  The PLT would like to recognise all the 

different talents of those around us.  If you do have any questions please pop in to 

see me. 

 

Reports 

End of year school reports and KS1, KS2 and Phonics assessments will be coming home with your child 

today.  If you do have any queries or concerns please see your class teacher. 

 

 

Uniform 

Please be reminded that school uniform should be named; there is a variety of cardigans and tops left in 

the playground which have not been claimed.  Please check any lost property on the wooden tables 

outside if you are missing clothes. 

 

 

*** School PE Kits *** 
We are missing two sets of the school PE kit – this 

comprises a bag, a pair of shorts and socks, and a top.  If your 

child has taken part in any sports event wearing our kit, 

please can you check at home and return it soonest. 

 

Hope you all enjoy the weekend. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Jon Hart 

Headteacher 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

Mon 15th July – Year 6 Presentation Evening 

Tues 16th July – Year 6 Trip to Hinksey Pool 

Thurs 18th July – Summer School Disco 

Tues 23rd July – Leavers’ Service 10am 

Tues 23rd July – Start of Summer Holidays 

Wed 4th Sept – New School Year starts 

 


